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FOR RELEASE
 January 30, 2013

Premier continues to build Yukon–Alaska relations

VANCOUVER—Premier Darrell Pasloski and Alaska Governor Sean Parnell met to discuss projects
that could enhance Yukon's long-term energy and telecommunications security.

The two leaders met in Vancouver today to discuss the feasibility of connecting the Alaska and
Yukon energy and communications infrastructure.

"With one of the fastest growing economies in the country, Yukon needs to take steps to ensure
that reliable power and telecommunications continue to be available to the territory’s residents
and businesses," Pasloski said. "I look forward to future discussions with Alaska on these and
other important issues such as the continuation of funding for the Shakwak Highway Project."

This meeting between Pasloski and Parnell follows the renewal last summer of the Alaska–Yukon
Intergovernmental Relations Accord, a framework for cooperative work on both sides of the
border.

"I was pleased to renew the Alaska Yukon Intergovernmental Accord in 2012," Parnell said.
"Today's meeting builds on Alaska's longstanding relationship with our closest neighbour. I
appreciate the fruitful discussion with Premier Pasloski. We will continue to work together on
areas of mutual importance including infrastructure, workforce training and natural resource
projects that will benefit Alaskans and the region as a whole."
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Stay up to date with the latest Yukon government news by subscribing to our RSS feed here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html. Or follow us on Twitter @yukongov.
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